OHSAA WHEELCHAIR DIVISION NEWSLETTER
Page 9

We have considered the parking and/or drop-off areas for handicapped athletes and their drivers.
We have considered restroom facilities and/or specialized temporary restroom management for wheelchair

accessibility

Any special instructions at the coaches’ meeting?

The coach has addressed any uniform modifications and received written waivers from the OHSAA authoriz-
ing the modification. Copies of this letter are available for meet referees prior to the beginning of the meet.
The Meet Referee understands the guidelines for wheelchair competition

Officials in wheelchair events understand the event rules.

The Starter knows the commands to be given in all wheelchair events.

The FAT finish line people know that the front axle of the wheel is where we mark the finish time.

The Meet Director has verified that meet management has forwarded all FAT qualifying times to the
OHSAA (OATCCC) result collection site.

The Meet Director has verified that meet management has forwarded all FAT qualifying times to the
USOC Paralympic Division upon request of the wheelchair athlete and/or their coach.

Consideration has been given as to how to present the awards to these athletes—the podium doesn’t work...

Media contacts

PDF Created with deskPDF PDF Writer - Trial :: http://www.docudesk.com



